
         SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
ADMN. GENERAL SECTION

F.No. 278/ABC/Conference/2020/SC(AG)
Dated : 19th February, 2020

CIRCULAR

All  the  officers  and  staff  members  of  the  Registry  and  all  other

coordinate agencies like CPWD, etc.  are hereby notified that  the Hon’ble

Supreme Court of India is hosting a Ceremonial  Dinner in honour of the

Foreign Delegates and other dignitaries in the Central Lawn of the Supreme

Court premises on Friday i.e. 21.02.2020 and only cars of invitees & those of

high  officials  will  be  allowed  to  enter  and  park  in  the  Supreme  Court

premises.

It is further notified that a secure parking area has been designated in

the vacant block opposite Indian Law Institute on the Bhagwan Das Road for

the use by officers of the Registry, Supreme Court Security, CPWD etc. who

shall be on duty at the above-mentioned dinner.

Sd/-
 (Dr. Sushil Kr. Sharma)

Assistant Registrar (AG)

Copy to: All concerned


